
You are invited to the official unveiling of our

2024 Lunar New Year
Art Installation

~ The Year of the Wood Dragon ~
11am, Friday 9th February 2024

At the Grote Street entrance to Chinatown (Moonta Street).

This installation celebrates the completion of all 12 characters 
represented in the Chinese zodiac with the Dragon viewed  

as the most auspicious and extraordinary creature of all.

RSVP to the Coordinator, Yvonne Merendi, by SMS on 0413 381 728  
or email to Coodinator@GrotePrecinct.com.au


